
THE ELIMINATION OF
THE DEPT. OF
EDUCATION

#reallygreatsite

 A new proposal aims to eliminate the U.S. Department of
Education, which provides critical funding and protections

for students in rural communities like ours.

Support for children from rural counties

Support for children with disabilities 

Support for College Financial Aid

Protections

Tell your reps to stand up for our schools and students by keeping
federal education support in place! Congress can stop this.

Read more at apnews.com

 📞 TAKE ACTION: MAKE A QUICK CALL TO CONGRESS
Use the U.S. Capitol Switchboard: (202) 224-3121


